
Promoting joined-up working for
Europe’s professionals with deaf
children and their families
Hearing services for children are being transformed by the
implementation of new born screening programmes and the
development of new diagnostic technologies and communication
developments. There are challenges for all the professional
disciplines involved to provide equitable, high quality services
across Europe. This meeting will:

• Bring together the European organisations of professionals
working with deaf children, together with parent groups

• Promote joined-up working for families, children and 
young people

• Share parents’ and young people’s experiences
• Share examples of good practice
• Explore the differing perspectives of different agencies
• Explore the challenges of multi-professional working
• Promote public awareness of the implications of 

childhood deafness 
• Promote the interests of deaf children on the EU’s agenda

International faculty

Registration Form and further details from: Brian Archbold, The Ear Foundation,
Marjorie Sherman House, 83 Sherwin Road, Lenton, Nottingham, NG7 2FB.

Tel: +44 (0) 115 942 1985; Fax: +44 (0) 115 924 9054;
email: brian@earfoundation.org.uk
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